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Why have we produced this position statement? 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

How did we develop this position? 
 

We have spoken with healthcare professionals across the UK, professional groups such as 

ABCD and the Centre for Perioperative Care, and our council of People Living with 

Diabetes to gather insight about issues, concerns and best practice.  

 

Centre for Perioperative Care (CPOC) 

The Centre for Perioperative Care (CPOC) fully supports preoperative optimisation of 

people with diabetes and the continuing need for access to specialist diabetes services 

throughout the perioperative period, at all centres conducting surgery, during the COVID-19 

pandemic.  

 

ABCD 

ABCD is fully supportive of this position statement. Patients with diabetes need to have 

equal access to elective surgery opportunities. It is of paramount importance that robust 

diabetes pathways are in place, with timely access to specialist teams and good 

communication between the patient, all specialist teams and Primary Care. 

 

What needs to happen now? 

 

 

o 
o 

o 

 

 



 

 

 

What do we already know about this issue? 
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